
Schimsa, Rebecca

Andy,

From: Godfrey, Rob
Sent: Monday, November 05, 2012 7:14 PM
To: 'ashain@thestate.com'
Cc: Patel, Swati; Schimsa, Rebecca
Subject: Re: FOIA request

Thank you for reaching out. I am passing this along to the folks who process FOI requests in our office. Don't hesitate to 
contact me with questions.

Rob

From: Shain, Andy rmailto:ashain@thestate.com]
Sent: Monday, November 05, 2012 07:11 PM 
To: Godfrey, Rob
Subject: FOIA request

Rob -

Under the Freedom of Information Act, I am requesting.all emails and other correspondence sent to the 
governor's office regarding the data security breach at the SC Department of Revenue from when the Secret 
Service first informed the state of the hacking on Oct. 10 through the news conference on Oct. 26.

Thank you,
Andy

Andrew Shain 
Reporter/Editor 
The State 
1401 Shop Road 
Columbia, S.C. 29201 
(803) 771-8619
Web: thestate.com
Twitter: @andyshain
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